
    May 30, 2021                                                 The Most Holy Trinity 
 

Monday May 31st   No Mass 
 

Tuesday June 1st  
12:00pm  

 
For the People of Saint Patrick’s 

Wednesday June 2nd  
12:00pm 
 
 

 
Clarence Kremer requested by Carmen Kenny 
 
 

Thursday June 3rd   
 
 
 

No Mass 
 
 

Friday June 4th  

12:00pm  
 
Communion Service 

Saturday  June 5th  
12:00pm      
5:30PM 

  
Communion Service  
Una Coyne requested by her husband, Peter                                                                                                     

Sunday  June 6th  
7:15am    
11:00AM  

 
For The People of Saint Patrick’s 
Michael Mulvaney requested by Eric & Eileen Helin 

Sanctuary 
Candle 

 You may have the sanctuary candle burn in memory of a loved one. Please call the parish 
office to make arrangements (570) 296-7451 

    
SUMMER MASS TIME                                                                                                                                        
Beginning next week, May 30th we will be adding the 7:15am Mass on Sundays along with our regular scheduled Mass 
at 11:00am  during the summer months and ending on Labor Day Weekend.                                                                                                                             
 
RELIGIOUS ED                                                                                                                                                               
St. Patrick’s Religious Education Program seeks catechists and assistants for individual and co-teaching positions at all 
grade levels, First -8th for the 2021-22 academic year. Please contact DRE Jack Boyle for further information at (908) 
451-1206.   
 
BAPTISMAL WELCOME                                                                                                                                                             
We welcome into the Christian community of Faith Callahan Mina Gummo  who was baptized here in St. Patrick’s 
Church last Sunday. God Bless you Callahan.                                                                                                                             
 
TRI-STATE PREGNANCY CENTER                                                                                                                                      
The annual baby bottle boomerang HAS BEGUN! Who is ready to clean out their couches and cars to fill up those aby 
bottles! TSPC has been operating all through COVID and we need your help and support. We have a rise in teenage 
pregnancies-please keep those young moms and their families in prayer. You can find the baby bottles at the entrances 
of the church. Once filled with change (or check) please return it before Father’s Day. Any questions, please call the 
center at 570 491-5151. Thank you for your generosity. 
 
PRAYER CHAIN                                                                                                                                                                            
Anyone who wishes to have prayers said for themselves or another may send via e-mail to Tom Hogan at 
tchogan@ptd.net or 570-872-4925 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED                                                                                                                                                     
Looking for volunteers for various projects for the Parish Hall: painters, decorators, carpenters, and more. Please 
contact Joseph Dooley at jdooley5@comcast.net or 203-524-3694. 
 

 


